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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

MAY AGM 2018

Election of Chair & Vice Chair

Trevor King and Mike Hayday were elected to their roles of Chair and Vice Chair of the Parish Council respectively.
Elections of Representatives and Committee Members

Councillors were elected to various roles within the Parish Council and the community.  A full list of council members and their responsibilities is available on request from the Parish Clerk or can be viewed on the Parish Council noticeboard.
Accounts 

The accounts for 2017/2018 were approved.
Skatepark Update

100% of the grant awards have now been achieved and Gravity Skateparks have been chosen as the contractor/supplier.  We are now entering in to the next stage of the build. The Parish Council would like to thank all those involved to date.
Become a COUNCILLOR
Are you passionate about your local area? Do you want to make a difference to your local community?  Would you like to offer your skills and experience?  Do you enjoy being part of a team? 

There are two vacancies, at present only one of these can be filled by co-option. Please contact the Parish Clerk, maria.pennington456@btinternet.com / 01722 711858 for further information on joining the Parish Council.

Best Kept Village Competition 2018

The first round of judging will take place between mid-May and mid-June.  Thank you all for your continuing hard work in keeping the village smart and tidy. 
Southern Wiltshire Area Board
The next Area Board is to be held on Thursday 12th July at Alderbury Village Hall, Rectory Road. The meeting starts at 7pm, everyone is welcome to attend.
Whiteparish Garden Club

The Parish Council agreed to support Whiteparish Garden Club with a grant award of £250.00 to help towards items for the Garden and Hobbies Show 2018.
Wiltshire Bobby Van

The Wiltshire Bobby Van Trust offers free online safety advice to anyone over 60 or with a registered disability (18+).  To make an appointment call: 01380 861191 or email: bv.onlinesafety@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk.

Next Meeting

The next Parish Council meeting is on Tuesday, 5th June 2018 at 7.30pm. Further meeting dates are 10th July and 21st August. The meetings are held in Whiteparish Memorial Centre.

Villagers are invited to attend the meetings.  Please inform the clerk if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter. 
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